
 

 

 

Student Hosts Wanted for Weeks of Welcome Programme 

 

The Weeks of Welcome (WoW) provides a comprehensive induction and reception programmes for new 

incoming non-local students. Students are free to choose from a series of activities. The Orientation for Non-

local Students is one of the highlights of WoW programmes. 

 

We are looking for motivated student hosts who have strong interest in contributing to the success of WoW 

programme. 

 

Post– Student Hosts for the Virtual Orientation for Non-local Students 

 

Responsibilities: 

1. To serve as an online facilitator to lead the breakout session via Zoom and facilitate a relaxed, 

friendly atmosphere where new students around the world feel free to converse, do cultural 

exchange and make friends; 

2. To monitor the smooth running of the chit-chatting and ensure the participants are mingling well 

with each other during the session, in a casual and fun ambience. 

 

Important dates: 

Shortlisted candidates MUST attend the following: 

 

1.  *Event Day 14 January 2022 (Friday) via Zoom 

2.  *Briefing session and 

technical rehearsal 

13 January 2022 (Thursday) via Zoom 

             

             *exact date and time to be confirmed 

 

Appreciation 

To show our appreciation, we would like to offer you an honorarium of $200 (if applicable) for each single 

event and service points under CEDARS Reward Scheme for your contribution. 

 

If you would like to serve as one of our student hosts, please email the following to cedars@hku.hk. 

 

1) post(s) applying for  

2) C.V. 

3) your name, university no., email address and contact telephone number 

 

Closing date of application: 19 November 2021 (Friday) 

 

Best regards, 

Centre of Development and Resources for Students 

https://wp2.cedars.hku.hk/rewardscheme/
mailto:cedars@hku.hk

